
 

 

SD 36 receives a fee to facilitate the distribution of advertising materials from community organizations and businesses. This fee goes 
toward programs that support students in need. SD 36 does not accept responsibility or liability for the contents of any advertising, 
and does not endorse an advertiser’s services, goods or programs. Visit our online community bulletin board for frequent updates to 
community postings. These links are safe, despite your browser warnings that may suggest otherwise. 

 

  

 

 

 

 

ARTS UMBRELLA 
Get inspired at Arts Umbrella Surrey Centre! 
READ MORE 

 

CHANG’S TAEKWONDO MARTIAL ARTS 
At Chang's Taekwondo we teach kids to step into their greatness through our proven martial arts programs 
and coaching from day one. Our programs improve their physical, mental and emotional health by 
developing them into martial arts athletes while also teaching them valuable life skills. 
READ MORE 

 

CHARTERED PROFESSIONAL ACCOUNTANTS OF BRITISH COLUMBIA 
Educating students about money management at a young age can help prepare them for a successful 
financial future. Request a free financial literacy session with CPA British Columbia today! 
READ MORE 

 

CITY OF SURREY ACTIVITIES & RESOURCES – CHILDREN 
Experience the magic of winter in Surrey! From festive markets, holiday lights to family activities across 
Surrey, explore the season’s delights and unwrap joy with us! 
READ MORE 

 

EJS SCHOOL OF FINE ARTS 
This Holiday Season give your students the gift of the ARTS!  Register Today! 
READ MORE 
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https://www.surreyschools.ca/page/105/community-information
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/arts-umbrella.0f92ac180238.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/chang-s-taekwondo-martial-arts.908661180156.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/chartered-professional-accountants-bc.115bab180157.pdf
https://communications.surrey.ca/v/443/d8eac94d0fb78dac4b74a941cc51b02db483a8de64f605ba
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/ejs-school-of-fine-arts.22a43e180158.pdf


 

 

 

SFU SCIENCE AL!VE 
Calling future scientist, engineers, and innovators: Sign up for upcoming free youth programs by the SFU 
Applied Sciences Outreach and Science AL!VE to demystify the world of STEAM! 
READ MORE 

 

SOCCER SHOTS FRASER VALLEY 
Soccer Shots Fraser Valley is all about having fun, learning the basics of soccer, practicing character skills 
like respect, and scoring lots of smiles and goals along the way! 
READ MORE 

 

SURREY NOW-LEADER 
Student News Surrey Now-Leader - Next Gen 
READ MORE 

 

SURREY UNITED SOCCER CLUB 
Surrey United Soccer Club - Spring Soccer Programs for All Ages and Levels of Play 
READ MORE 

 

 

 

 

 

https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/sfu-science-al-ve-youth.387c6b180309.pdf
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/soccer-shots.c9c6c3180160.pdf
https://www.surreynowleader.com/e-editions?iid=1a0063ce-ef7e-4f48-9fe0-783c4dc7df17&headline=TmV4dCBHZW4=&doc_id=241115193330-b75ac293615e51cfaf8151e519019f68&pid=b8614ea2-7822-4dda-8a8c-c5ebeb98b1a9
https://media.surreyschools.ca/media/Default/medialib/surrey-united-soccer-club.255045180161.pdf
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SD 36 WOULD LIKE TO SAY THANK YOU TO 
THESE GENEROUS DONORS… 

 

 

 

 

JANE GOODALL INSTITUTE OF CANADA - $3,000 
The Jane Goodall Foundation is supporting three 
school gardens this year as they continue to develop 
and grow outdoor spaces for youth to learn from. 
We are so grateful to be able to support kids in 
nature and to the Jane Goodall Institute of Canada 
for making that happen!  

 

 

JUMPSTART CANADIAN TIRE - $60,000 
 We are excited to share that Surrey Schools is a 

recipient of a $60,000 Community Development Grant 
from Jumpstart for fall after-school programming. 
With Jumpstart's generous support, we will continue 
to provide inclusive after-school programming where 
students can practice physical literacy, fundamental 
movement, and teamwork skills. 

 

PCI DEVELOPMENTS INC. - $100,000 
We are grateful for the ongoing support of PCI Developments in 
supporting the Surrey Schools Meal Programs. Their generous 
donation has made a profound difference in the lives of students 
across five elementary schools. Thanks to their support, we are able 
to provide nourishing meals to students at AHP Matthew, Forsyth 
Road, Georges Vanier, Lena Shaw and Old Yale Road Elementary 
ensuring they have the energy and focus to reach their full potential 
in the classroom. PCI Developments Inc.’s contribution is helping to 
create a positive, lasting impact on Surrey students’ educational 
journeys, and for that, we are truly thankful. 
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PARK RIDGE HOMES - $22,000 
 

 

Thanks to the continued generosity of Park Ridge Homes in 
supporting the meal programs at Bridgeview and Bear Creek 
Elementary. Their donation ensures that students receive a 
wholesome meal each school day, empowering them to 
focus and thrive academically. Without the support of Park 
Ridge Homes, our students would not have access to the 
healthy, nutritious breakfast and lunch they need to 
succeed. We are thankful for their commitment to our 
students’ well-being and academic success.  

 

SOCIETY FOR CHILDREN AND YOUTH OF BC –  
SAFER STREETS INITIATIVE  
Surrey Schools is thrilled to announce that we will be 
taking part in the School Streets program which uses 
temporary barricades and road closure signage to create 
car-free spaces in front of schools, allowing children to 
pursue active free play opportunities at the start and/or 
end of the school day. Over the next four years, we will be 
one of 15+ communities implementing School Streets 
projects across Canada. We will participate in a 
nationwide training program and Community of Practice 
to learn best practices for how to plan, implement, and 
evaluate School Streets. 

 

 

 

SUPER SAVE GROUP 
 A huge thank you to the Super Save Group for their 

ongoing support of our meal programs. Their generosity 
extends far beyond providing meals, as it has equipped 
schools with the essential tools to prepare, cook, and 
store nutritious food, ensuring students have access to 
healthy meals every day. 
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$20,000 

The STAND Foundation continues to make a big difference in the 
lives of many Surrey School youth this year. Their generous funding 
supports our students as they build self-confidence, which is critical 
for personal growth and development.   

By completing certifications and gaining new skills, students will be 
able to set achievable goals in positive and supportive environments. 
The opportunities provided, empower our youth and encourage 
them to take charge of their futures. 

  

 

SURREY FIREFIGHTERS CHARITABLE SOCIETY 
 A huge thank you to the Surrey Firefighters 

Charitable Society, Mayor's Evening of 
Giving and The Spece Foundation for their 
donation of refurbished laptops to the 
District's Welcome Centre! Students and 
families are thrilled to be able to provide 
newcomers with key technology to support 
their transition into the Surrey School 
District. 

 



 

BACKPACKS AND SCHOOL SUPPLIES   

Once again we began the school year with so many students in need of supplies.  The need 
spanned from the very young kindergartners to grade 12 students.   

The community support this year was outstanding and we are so extremely grateful for all the hard 
work of so many organizations who strived to see that no child began the year without their much 
needed backpacks and supplies.  We owe a huge thank you to the following organizations who went 
above and beyond and, combined together, provided over 2,000 students of all ages with brand new 
backpacks stocked with school supplies. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 




